
 “It’s kind of because of Liz that I am on staff with Cru.” 
Hearing Jonathan say that took me back to 2002 when I pulled 
him aside at our MissionU conference to ask him if we could 
treat him to dinner to talk about his future. It was during that 
dinner that Jonathan began to understand that working with us 
as an intern was something he wanted to do. His internship 
extended into him joining staff with us in 2005.  

 Raising up laborers is part of what we in Leadership 
Development do. March has been filled with this kind of work. 
We have been reading applications and talking on the phone 
with potential interns and new staff. Much prayer and many 
conversations have taken place as we consider the applicants 
readiness for full-time ministry, placement considerations and 
so much more. 

 At the same time that I have been contributing to this 
important work on getting this years new laborers to the 
ministry field, I have also been working on our Preview 
Weekend for fall of 2013 which will be a key part in raising up 
interns and new staff next spring. I think about AJ who I met 
there last Nov. He is one of this spring’s new staff applicants. It 
was at that conference that he heard God’s call to come reach 
people for Christ with us. 

 I think about the students around the region who are 
celebrating Easter in a whole new way as they now know 
Christ because of the work we do and you support in 
getting these interns and staff to campus. 

 What a privilege God gives us to help people know Him. 
Thank you for partnering with me. 
 

March 27, 2013

Please pray...
For wisdom as we are in the process 
with these applicants.

For a full team of interns to go to 
Breakthrough (our partnership city in 
the Middle East) for the 2013-2014  
year.

Looking ahead....

April 8-11 Gettysburg, PA
“If Properly Led - Leadership Lessons 
for Every Battle”
Participating with 40 other leaders 
from the northeast in a field experience 
based on a book on spiritual leadership 
and the Gettysburg battle.

Please pray...
For God to produce growth in me and 
my leadership abilities as a result of 
participating in this unique 
developmental opportunity.
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